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SDG&E proposes that the Commission start evaluating the need now, commence the CEQA process this summer after SDG&E submits its PEA, and then issue a final decision on the CPCN by the end of May, 2007.

(p. 9)

As discussed previously, SDG&E has asked the Commission to find need in late 2006, and we believe the CPCN can issue by the end of May, 2007.

(p. 18)
Indeed, IID Energy staff made a presentation to the IID Board concerning Green Path on January 24, 2006, and that presentation made no mention that Green Path includes IID (or a partner) building a 500 kV interconnection to San Diego.
